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NEXT MEETING: January 16th, 2016 9:00am@ Jo MaMa’s      

Attendees:   Jim Becker, Paul Kipping, Jerry Smude, Mark Spease, Larry Main, George Kuechle, Dawn Peterson, John “Buck” Glewwe, Elra 

Johnson, Pat Johnson, John Danielson, Brian O’Toole, Jim Breister, Jim Barshack and Becky Glewwe 
 

President – Larry Main 
 
Larry had sweatshirts (hooded $30) and long sleeved shirts ($15) made up for the snowmobile club. They are available for purchase 
at various businesses.  (ie: McKenzie Landing, Main Store, etc.)  
 

Vice President – George Kuechle 
 
Mark made a motion to continue sponsorship of the Kids Pro Ice snowmobile racing for $150.00, John Danielson 2nd, motion 
carried. 
 

Secretary – Becky Glewwe   I will not be running for re-election in June 2016 we’ll need a volunteer to take over 

 

Treasurer – Paul Kipping 
 
John Danielson made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report, Buck 2nd, motion carried 
 
As of 12/15/15 the balance was $28,760.34, however, there were several bills that were submitted at the meeting for payment. 
 

Grooming – Scott Fell/Mark Spease 
 
All mowing was completed and the mower has been put away for the season. 
 
The mound of dirt that was by the back side of the building has been spread out by Buck. 
 
If there is anything that is necessary for the Grooming Toolbox, please let Mark Spease know. 
 
Buck made a motion to purchase 200 gallons of diesel fuel for the tractors, George Kuechle 2nd, motion carried 



                    Calendar of Events 

 
January 16th 2016   Club Meeting     9am Jo MaMa’s  

February 13th, 2016   Annual Chicken BBQ     Maintenance Bldg 

February 14 & 15th, 2016  AWSC VIP ride    will obtain more details to publish 

February 20th, 2016   Club Meeting     9am  Oakridge Inn 

March 19th, 2016   Club Meeting     9am Lumberjack Saloon 

 

Trail Maintenance – John “Buck” Glewwe 
 
Mark & Buck will be getting the drags ready for the season.   
 
A cable is still needed for the winch on one of the tractors 
 
Gary Beitel donated a nice Craftsman tool set to the Lakes & Pines Sno-Trails club.  **THANK YOU GARY** 
 
We are getting closer to obtaining all the necessary funding for the bridge on trail 140 (by Mallard Lake).  Buck & Larry are working 
with Sue (from the County) to get this done. 

 
Social Events/Fundraising: Dawn Peterson 
 
Dawn will get with Tina Childers to obtain specifics on dates and events. 
 
She will also get with Tom McDonough to correlate events for February 2016, with Tom’s annual snowmobile run and the clubs 
month long poker run. 
 

Membership – Brian O’Toole 
 
With the new membership website, Brian states there is a 24 hour turnaround in obtaining member’s AWSC member ID number 
that is needed to acquire the discounted trail pass cost of $10. 
 
Brian is checking the possibilities of having the registration/renewal of memberships with the Lakes & Pines Sno-Trails Club be 
available on our website.  There is a company that can do this, however, they will get a percentage (unknown at time of meeting). 
 
 
 
 

Please keep in mind when you snowmobile that the lakes are unsafe and to use extreme 

caution 
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Check out our website:  
       www.wilakespines.org  
 
On Facebook:  

 www.Facebook.com/lakes-pines-sno-trails.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                       

A & H Country Market 

Ace’s Basement Bar & BBQ (Northwinds Resort) 

Cabaret 

Four Star Sports 

Glider’s Bar & Grill 

Jo Mama’s 

Lipsie Pines 

The Local 

Lumberjack Saloon & Eatery 

The Main Store 

Mallard Lake Family Resort 

McKenzie Landing 

Northwoods 

Oakridge 

Rosenthal’s Resort 

The Shop Bar & Grill 

Voyager Village 

West Point Lodge 

What The Heck 

PLEASE BE SURE TO PATRONIZE ALL OF  

  LAKES & PINES’ GENEROUS 

   BUSINESS MEMBERS 

http://www.wilakespines.org/
http://www.facebook.com/lakes-pines-sno-trails.com

